
Newsletter No. 18, March 2014

Welcome,
to the 18th edition of ‘AMES High’, which aims to keep  
customers and suppliers informed about major changes and  
developments at AMES in the Design, Production and CAMO 
fields.

New Products
We are very happy to announce a series of new products 
which can be customized and delivered fully certified with 
EASA Form 1 in the shortest lead time in the industry. We 
have successfully finished the first fit checks for new cabin 
products for the Boeing Sky Interior cabin. The first cabin 
parts will already be delivered by the end of this month, a full 
range of products will be available by end of April 2014.

•	 Illuminated Cabin  Dividers LR
•	 Windscreens and  partitions for the Boeing Sky  

Interior cabin 
•	 Stowages and doghouses for the Boeing Sky  

Interior cabin
•	 Movable Class Dividers and curtain rails for the  

Boeing Sky Interior cabin

AMES CAMO
AMES CAMO is pleased to announce that we have recently 
been awarded Permit to Fly privileges. In addition we have 
expanded our scope to include Embraer 170/175/190/195

Invitation to  AIX Hamburg
08th  – 10th  April 2014 Hall B6, Stand 6A80

For further details see us at the Hamburg Interiors
Expo, 08 - 10 April 2014, Hall B6 Stand 6A80 or  
contact us via e-mail on services@ames.co.at.
 
Please see our new and improved website on 
www.ames.aero.


